
Kaipara District Council

Public Notice 
Alcohol Control Bylaw 2018

Council undertook a statutory review of 
the Alcohol Control Bylaw 2018 during 
2024. Following the review, Council 
amended the Alcohol Control Bylaw 
2018 on 31 July 2024 and the Bylaw 
came into force on 1 August 2024.

In accordance with the requirements of 
section 157 of the Local Government Act 
2002, Council now gives Public Notice 
of this Bylaw.

Copies of the Bylaw may be inspected 
or requested free of charge from the 
Kaipara District Council Service Centres 
in Dargaville and Mangawhai, otherwise 
it can be viewed on Council’s website at 
www.kaipara.govt.nz.


